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25th May 2023 

 
Newsletter 

 
 
Mornings 
School closed today for Half Term, and opens again on Tuesday 6th June. After Half Term, all the 
external gates will be locked until 8:30am as children should not be arriving at school until this time. 
 
Year 3/4 Food Chef 
Year 3 and 4 children should have received a letter inviting them to take part in a healthy food 
experience, where they will prepare, cook and taste some food. Please could we have payment and 
permission slips for this as soon as possible, thank you. 
 
Year 5/6 Science Trips 
Please could we have the payments and reply slips for the trips to UCLAN after Half Term as soon as 
possible, if you have not already sent them in. Oak class are going during the first week back, and the 
children will not be able to go if we have not received permission slips, thank you. 
 
Birch Class 
A reminder that Birch class will be swimming again after Half Term, so will need to continue to bring 
their swimming kits. 
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